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APRIL HOLIDAYS 2018 

 
 
 
Assalaamu Alaikum ww Respected parents. 
We hope and pray you are all well and in a strong state of health and Eamaan. 
  
 
HOLIDAYS 
 
Inshaa'Allaah, Madrasah will be closed from Monday, 2 April 2018  until  Friday,  
6 April 2018 ( 5 Days ).  
 
 
RE- OPENING 
 
Inshaa'Allah, from Monday, 9 April 2018 Madrasa will take place at the the usual times. 
 
 
 
 
Shukran and jazak’Allahu khairan.                                              Date: 24 March 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr Mohammed Zafruddin 
 

Chairman 
Daar-e-Arqam 
Lucan, Dublin 
086-6002949 

Sheikh Ihab Hassan 
 

Imam & Mudarris 
085 1454431 

 

Dr Abdul Mughees 
 

Chairman 
South Dublin Maktab 

Lucan, Dublin 
086-8180414 

                                     
     


